


Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#1 of 10 - Lookingsouthwest at the build­ 
ing exterior (east and north elevations).

West 901 Sprague Ave. Spokane, Washington





Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#2 of 10 - Looking southeast at the 
building exterior (north elevation). 
Davenport Hotel (NRHP '76) in the 
background.

West 901 Sprague Ave. Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Therter - the Met 6/1/88

#3 of 10 - Exterior brickwork and terra 
cotta detailing at mezzanine level cornice.

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#4 of 10 - Looking up at the rotunda 
dome at the entry lobby

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#5 of 10 - Looking south from the entry 
lobby with the rotunda dome above to the 
ramp leading up to the balcony seating

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#6 of 10 - Looking south from the ramp to the lobby colonade. The light fixtures are not original.

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Theater - The Met 6/1/88

#7 of 10 - Looking west from the upper 
balcony area to the stage and proscenium 
arch. Note the arched colonade flanking 
the stage; the coffered proscenium vault 
(an architectural first); and the land­ 
scape murals - all original.

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane Washington
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Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#8 of 10 - Looking south from the balcony 
to the arched colonade and cornice, the 
coffered proscenium vault, original land­ 
scape murals, and barrel vaults over the 
balcony seating. All light fixtures are 
original.

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88

#9 of 10 - Looking north from the balcony 
to the arched colonade and cornice, the 
coffered proscenium vault, original land­ 
scape murals, and barrel vaults over the 
balcony seating. All light fixtures are 
original.

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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Clemmer Theater - the Met 6/1/88
10 of 10 - Detail of the arched colonade and decorative cornice with the proscenium vault above.

West 901 Sprague Avenue Spokane, Washington
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